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Grace Period For Medical Certificates

CTA (California Transportation Association) has been working closely with the DMV
over the last week primarily on the topic of medical certificates expiring. It was
reported, as of today, that the 60-day grace period for expiring CDLs also applies to
expiring medical certificates. 
 
During this period, due to the closure of local DMV offices, the limited availability of
appointments and the continued movement of essential goods, drivers may
temporarily operate with expired medical certificates and CDLs without the risk of
being cited by law enforcement authorities. 
 
Nevertheless, the State is required to regain its CDL and medical licensing status as
soon as the national emergency ends or the DMV resumes regular operations. 


